
 
 

P.E. 

This week, we moved forward with our skills in rounders. We focussed on being 

able to bat with confidence and accuracy in a variety of directions. 

 

Year 6 

 

 

The year 6 children have 

finished their SATS exams 

this week and have been 

absolutely amazing. Well 

done everyone, we are so 

proud of you all. 

 


